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Tax Changes From the New Administration and Tax Issues for Tax-
Exempt Organizations

Spencer Fane attorney Kelly Mooney recently presented at the 2021 State Bar of
Arizona Convention on tax changes implemented by the Biden administration and
related concerns for tax-exempt businesses.

As part of a panel discussion, Kelly covered:

The latest tax legislation
The latest legislative proposals
A recap on administrative guidance
A variety of tax-exempt organization issues

This presentation also included an interactive Q&A session with the audience. To
learn more, click here.

https://www.spencerfane.com/professionals/kelly-mooney/
https://azbar.ce21.com/page/convention21

